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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The Cary ARC Annual Holiday Dinner will be held 
on Thursday, November 30, at the IHOP at 1301 
Kildaire Farm Road, at 6:00 to 6:15 pm.  Come as 
you are and bring the family.  There will be NO 
business items discussed.  The whole meeting is 
for social purposes.  There will be DOOR PRIZES!!! 
The normal November meeting and the normal 
December meetings on the 4

th
 Thursday of the 

months would conflict with Holidays.  So, they 
have been combined into one supper meeting the 
week after Thanksgiving.  The Club will pick up the 
gratuity for the group.  We will be meeting in the 
room at the back of the restaurant. 

 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 
For those of you who have email capability, the Cary Amateur Radio Club will be sending meeting notices (and recent 
news items) in a PDF file called “The Feedline.”  This is a resurrection of the old Feedline that was sent out as hard copy 
via the USPS, years ago.  Now, we are avoiding the printing and mailing costs of even the postcards we used in the 
interim.  Some of you may be receiving this having not previously received a postcard.  Now, we want to include as many 
as we can to enlarge the foot print of Amateur Radio. 
 
Notice: If you are receiving this document via the US Post Office AND you have an email address, send an email to  
W3HL@ARRL.NET  giving your name and call sign, so you can be added to the distribution list for the PDF file. 
 
If you are receiving this document as a PDF file and wish to be removed from the distribution list, send an email to  
W3HL@ARRL.NET  put “remove” in the subject line and put your name and call sign in the text. 
 


